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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/12/2020  14:57:582020/5129/P SUPPRT Theo Seddon As a resident of Chetwynd road, I support this application. The proposal is in keeping with the conservation 

area and will have almost no visual impact whatsoever.

30/12/2020  13:41:322020/5129/P NOBJ Anna Morser This plan seems in keeping with the conservation area - the visual impact is practically nothing as they've kept 

the dormer below the roofline.  I see no reason it shouldn't be approved.
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